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Amherst County Welcomes Nathan France 

Amherst County would like to welcome Nathan France to our staff. Nathan will be filling the vacant role 

of Human Resources Specialist in the HR department. In addition to serving as the administrative 

assistant for the department, Nathan will assist in various human resource functions including 

recruitment, onboarding, and training.  

Nathan grew up in Bedford County and graduated from Jefferson 

Forest High School in 2008. Much of his time growing up was 

spent in Amherst County with his grandparents. After moving to 

Richmond, Nathan worked in landscaping and studied human 

resources and mass communications at Virginia Commonwealth 

University. In 2017, he graduated with a Bachelor of Science in 

Inter Disciplinary Studies. For the past few years, Nathan has 

been working in property management but is excited to be back 

in Amherst and working in human resources. “I enjoy helping 

people cultivate their talents and helping them find a good fit 

within an organization.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 
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